
 
Dear Sir or Madam,  

 

I am writing this letter to express my interest in being part of the J.P. Morgan 2014 Spring Week program. 

My interest in finance started early on, with my grandfather introducing me to his work within the financial 

industry as CEO of a holding company in German speaking, city. After moving to Scandinavian country 

and finishing high school, I Started to work for PwC. There I took the opportunity to get a lot of insight in 

the corporate finance department, and was instantly hooked. Working on deals and transactions in a fast 

paced environment in teams of bright people, got me extremely intrigued. Therefore I joined Lund 

University’s Finance Society, LINC, immediately upon entering my studies. I am now involved in LINC as 

a Research Analyst and even more dedicated to pursue a career within corporate finance.  

 

Applying to the 2014 J.P. Morgan Spring Week was an obvious choice for me because of the firm’s leading 

position within investment banking as well as its long tradition and global strength.  

After researching your core values and corporate culture, about performing to the highest standard for 

clients and shareholders, as well as the strong and open culture that exists within the firm. I can express my 

excitement about the possible opportunity of joining such a successful and diverse company as J.P. Morgan.  

 

As previously mentioned working as a Consultant for PwC during my gap year, providing accounting and 

financial services for companies and working closely with clients. This granted me valuable analytical, 

financial and team working skills, and more importantly enhanced my competence in accounting. In my 

role as a Research Analyst in LINC, I work within a team to provide company specific research on OMXs 

listed Swedish companies. The work involves valuations using the DCF model, industry coverage and 

market analysis for the individual companies.  

 

A copy of my resume is enclosed for your reference. I would gladly welcome the opportunity to attend the 

2014 J.P. Morgan Spring Week program. Thank you very much for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Aljosha Ellmer  

 


